Mr. Barnett,

I am the builder with the property on Lake Forest. I believe our engineer, Mr. Lennamond
has submitted to you a drainage plan and we are in the process of submitting a utility
plan.

I wanted to confirm that we could submit in the meantime our plans to the city for permit
to begin the process. Please let me know if this is possible. T have been speaking to
Ms. Moran and I believe we have all necessary items to go ahead. However since there is
no website with a list of requirements I need to make sure we have what is needed.

We have completed the drainage plan, RESCHECK, fire sprinkler, foundation and
architectural plan. If there is any other document needed please let me know.

Thank you

Sandy Tabacinic
D&A Fine Properties
214-450~-2449
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This e-mail and any files or attachments transmitted with it contains Information that is
confidential and privileged. This document may contain Protected Health Information (PHI)
or other information that is intended only for the use of the individual(s) and entity
(ies) to whom it is addressed. If you are the intended recipient, further disclosures are
prohibited without proper authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, copying, printing, or use of this information is strictly prohibited and
possibly a wviolation of federal or state law and regulations. If you have received this
information in error, please delete it and notify Hamid Khaleghipour at 972-450-2868
immediately. Thank you.
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